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Introduction: 
 
Dear members, we have got to number eleven of the newsletter! As 
mentioned previously I have put all previous issues on our website.  
 
https://newportgwentphilatelic.weebly.com/ 
 
In this edition we start with a very attractive 8 page display on the Summer 
Isles from our chairman Roy and finish with a short note about our postponed 
AGM and the officers of the society. In the next issue I will putting different 
links to different interesting philatelic articles and resources that are available 
on the internet. Therefore, if anyone has any favourite sources or internet 
contributions and/or websites that you find useful please send details of them 
through to me (les.ashtonsmith@gmail.com) and I will include as many as 
possible in the next edition. If anyone has completed their single page 
challenge on a philatelic inspired location then please send it to me as there is 
always room for new content. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
The Summer Isles: 
 

 



 

 
  



 
  



 
  



  



 



 
  



 

 
 

 
 
 



AGM: Postponment and Election of Officer: 
 
As you all know we were to have our AGM on the 27th of May. In the light of 
the current situation we cannot hold this important meeting and, therefore, 
the following decisions have been made: 
 
All of the current officers have agreed to stay in their respective posts until the 
AGM can be arranged. This will provide continuity for the society until there is 
an opportunity to safely reconvene and consider any future applications for 
the posts and to decide on any proposed changes to the society. Any members 
who would like to be considered for a society post should please make this 
wish known to the secretary so that it can be included in the agenda for the 
next general meeting. The current list of officers is as follows: 
 
Chairman and Publicity Officer: Roy Bentley 
Vice Chairman and Web Master: Les Ashton-Smith 
Secretary: Bev Davies 
Treasurer: Margaret Harding 
Committee Members: Martyn Britton and Robert Agg 
 
The programme for next year is in an advanced stage of planning and will be 
released as soon as possible. 
 
The finances of the society are in the capable hands of our treasurer and I will 
include the financial statement for the year for examination and questions in 
the next edition of the newsletter. 
 
Final Notes: 
 
Do not forget to reach out and make contact with a fellow society member. 
The lockdown is slowly easing and hopefully we will back to “normal” society 
meeting soon.  Any mistakes and errors are all down to me, so as before, my 
genuine apologies for every one of them! 
 
If anyone is receiving the newsletter in error or no longer wishes to receive it 
please let me know and I will remove you from the circulation list. 
 
Keep safe and well everybody. 
 
Les Ashton-Smith 


